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Our Ref: CW/CH 
 
Thursday 29th February 2024 
 
British Science Week (Whole School) 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As a school, we are currently raising the awareness of pupils to appreciate that science is all around us and trying to 
inspire and motivate as many of our young people to aspire to be scientists of the future.  
 
As part of British Science Week (officially 9th -17th March 2024), we would like to invite all of our pupils to join in with 
our Temple Meadow Science Selfie Competition. 
 
We are encouraging pupils to work with their families to complete some simple science experiments or investigations. 
This may be something as simple as planting seeds, baking, making slime, looking at the effects of exercise on your body 
or looking for the signs of spring.  
 
You may also want to conduct one of the recommended science investigations that can be found within the CREST 
home learning collection that can be found on our website (curriculum/science).   
 
Please do take some photographs of your children investigating the world around them. Please add a caption to explain 
how your investigation or exploration links to science. Please also include your child’s name and class and either send a 
printed copy into school or email TM admin (tm.admin@meadow.sandwell.sch.uk) with your science selfies.  
 
Pupils will have opportunity to share their science selfies with their class and many will be displayed around the school 
site.  
 
There will be a prize for the most inspiring science selfie from Early Years, KS1 and KS2.  
 
Please do ensure your entries are in school no later than Friday 15th March 2024 as our winners will be announced in 
our end of term assembly on Friday 22nd March 2024.  
 
Thanks in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
B.Skelding   
 
Miss Skelding (Science Co-ordinator) and Mrs Van Straaten (DHT & Science Co-ordinator). 
 


